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Tuesday 23rd February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Reopening on Monday 8th March 2021 

We are delighted with the recent announcement that our school will be open to all year groups from Monday 8th March 

2021! Please note, that from this date, attendance for all pupils will be mandatory.  

In order to ensure the safety of all pupils, parents and staff we will be continuing with our staggered start and end to the 

day. These timings have not changed but are listed below for your reference: 

Reception: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

Year 1: 8.40am – 3.10pm 

Year 2: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Year 3: 8.50am – 3.10pm 

Year 4: 8.45am – 3.10pm 

Year 5: 8.40am – 3.20pm 

Year 6: 8.15am – 3.15pm 

The pedestrian one-way system must be followed by all adults on site please. The entrance to our school site is from 

the pedestrian gate on Cranleigh Court Road and leads to the exit, which is beyond the bike shed onto Tyndale Avenue.    

It is expected that all adults on school site wear a face covering at all times. If you are exempt from wearing a face 

covering, please be ready to show your exemption card. 

As always, we are regularly reviewing our risk assessments to mitigate the risk of infection as much as possible. There 

are significant measures in place to achieve this including: 

• Segregated bubbles 

• Designated bubble areas for break/lunchtime play 

• Multiple hand sanitising stations around school and timetabled handwashing opportunities 

• High windows and internal doors will remain open throughout the school day 

• Limited resources being carried from home to school  

- Lunchboxes can be brought to school and taken home daily 

- PE kits to be brought in on a Monday and taken home to be washed on a Friday 

- Planners and reading books can be taken home and brought to school 

- No other unnecessary items are permitted including pupils’ own stationery.  

 

May we take this opportunity to remind you of our unapologetic high expectations for attendance, behaviour and 
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uniform. School policies and procedures remain the same, if you would like to talk to a member of the senior leadership 

team about any of these please call our school office and make an appointment. 

 

As always, the safety of all staff, pupils and parents is paramount and we have been extremely fortunate that our risk 

assessments have proved to be effective in mitigating the spread of the infection at Tyndale and we wish for it to 

remain this way! 

We look forward to welcoming your children back into school on Monday 8th March 2021! 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs K Borrill 

(Headteacher) 
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